
IMMEDIATE RELEASE

September 19, 2023

Vehicle Accident

At approximately 7:05 AM on Tuesday, September 19, 2023, a student was riding a bike
across Fourth Street near Beam Drive when contact was made with a vehicle.
Administrators were at the scene and immediately contacted emergency personnel, who
were on site by 7:10 AM. The parent of the student on the bike arrived quickly and was
able to ride along during medical transport. Upon transport, the student was alert and
responsive to emergency personnel and is currently in stable condition.

We extend gratitude to the first responders and medical professionals who provided
immediate assistance. We appreciate the patience of all the families and community
members while we worked to address this situation.

Sincerely,

Michael Voynovich Alicia Mailhot

Principal Principal
Franklin High School Franklin Junior High School
mvoynovich@franklincityschools.com amailhot@franklincityschools.com
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